
[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]


January Newsletter
Happy New Year!!

We had fun in December learing about Winter and Christmas.

We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas Break and are happy to be back with us here at Totem. 

If you have a chance to have a look at Scholastics for our school here is the link and it is free shipping right to your door. http://www.scholastic.ca/ Our class code is RC755971
Gayane, Sarah, and Noreen would like to say Thank you for the gifts and love shown to us at Christmas, it meant so much to all of us. 
Totem would like to thank all parents and/or guardians for all the fundraising you have done for the school in the past few months. 
The totals for the fundraisers are:

Student Photos -1070.00
Purdy’s Chocolates – 1388.00
50-50 – 935.00
Growing Smiles – 533.51
We  also want to say Thank you to Katina Hoover who helped us get our plant tower up and running this year. The children and teachers have begun sampling some lettuce this week and are excited about all the plants growing in our lovely tower. 
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Totem would like to ask that during drop off and pick up times that you please do not park in front of the front gate and block it in case of an emergency.  Thank you for your help with this.

The preschool will be having a pyjama day for the students on January 21st and 22nd.
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Happy New Years
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Theme:

Space
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Happy Birthday Paisley
	8
Happy Birthday Brooke S.
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Theme:
Oceans & Pirates
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Happy Birthday Sophia M.
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February Fees Due Today
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Theme:
Oceans & Pirates
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	21
Pyjama Day
Happy Birthday Jason
	22
Pyjama Day
	23
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Theme:

Dinosaurs
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	27
Happy Birthday Jackson
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Happy Birthday Jaxon

	31
Theme:

Dinosaur

Happy Birthday Brielle
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